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Bradford, Delana

From: Lindsey Fisher <boys.rec.pysl@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2023 12:09 PM
To: ParksnRec
Subject: Public Comment

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---  
Dear City Council,  
 
Field space in Petaluma is a precious commodity. Lucchesi Park field is well used, year round by a variety of sports 
leagues and camps. For the youth of Petaluma, the opportunity to play sports is an enriching experience, benefitting the 
social, emotional, and physical health of the children of our community. Having an artificial turf field allows children to 
play field sports year round, regardless of rain, drought, or gophers.  
 
Lindsey Fisher 
PYSL Recreational Director 
boys.rec.pysl@gmail.com 
 
     




